
From: Tracy Cox
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: HB 3427 is the wrong approach for Oregon
Date: Monday, April 22, 2019 10:30:08 AM

Dear Co-Chairs Roblan,

I oppose HB 3427.  Gross receipts is the wrong way to go.  This will hurt Oregon Business's.  No business no
growth no jobs no income more poverty more homelessness more hopelessness.   Every citizen is Oregon will be
impacted by this bad bill.

Sincerely,

Tracy Cox
PO Box 986
Mulino, OR 97042
walterandremi@gmail.com
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